
cont. on pg. 3 

“Love does not keep score of other people’s 
sins.” That’s Eugene Peterson’s translation 
of part of 1 Corinthians 13:5 in The Message 
Bible. A couple of the guys in our church 
and I are memorizing 1 Corinthians 13:1-7 
as part of our August growth challenge, and 
that line hit me hard as I was studying and 
contemplating the passage. How often in 
my life have I kept score?  
Maybe it was that someone else was getting 
more attention than me, but I remembered 
that they got drunk one time and it made 
me feel a little bit better about myself. 
Maybe it was the time that someone told a 
lie about me, and while it had hurt my 
feelings, I completely forgot about the 
rumor I myself had spread. Or maybe it was 
my spouse who upset me seven years ago 
when she said something rude in anger, and 
when I may have said something rude more 
recently I remember that she did the same 
thing long ago. We have a way of keeping 
score of the wrongs other people do.   
God’s love compels us to keep score 
differently. Instead of keeping score of 
someone else’s sin, God’s love compels us 
to forgive and to wipe away the scorecard. 
After all, that is what Christ did for us at the 
cross. That’s why the cross, when we 
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The Next Generation Team has been working 

for months on a document entitled Your Child’s 

Walk With God.  This document outlines the 

ways in which Crievewood Baptist Church  

partners with parents in helping their children 

(Preschoolers through high school) come to a 

relationship with Jesus Christ and then helping 

them grow in that relationship.  On August 19, 

during the morning worship, we will present  

Bibles to our incoming first graders.  Following 

the morning worship, there will be a luncheon 

for all preschoolers, children, youth, their  

parents, and all those who work with these age 

groups.  The Next Generation Team will present 

Your Child’s Walk with God.  Childcare will be 

available for preschoolers and children during 

the presentation. 



±ƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊǎ ŀǊŜ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ōǳǎ ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅΗ  

Our bus ministry is growing and we need additional 

drivers to join the rotation. The small busses are just 

a foot and a half wider and four foot longer than a 

regular truck and do not require a special license. 

They even have automatic transmissions. ANYONE 

CAN DRIVE THEM! If you would like more  

information or to volunteer, please see Robert 

Brown. 

We are also in need of adult riders. If you are  

interested in helping or want to learn more, please 

reach out to the church office at (615)832-5968 or 

info@crievewood.com. 

Trade in your unwanted items and gently-used 

clothes to ThriftSmart. Simply weigh your donations 

and record it in their blue notebook to earn gift 

cards and credits for our benevolence ministry! 

Lightbearers 

September 4, 2018 

7:00 P.M. 

CRC Craft Room

The deacon nomination process has begun. Until 

Wednesday, August 29th, there will be light pink 

sheets available for nominations. One side of the 

sheet will have a list of candidates and the other 

side, the qualifications of candidates. Take a  

moment and pray, and seek guidance in writing the 

names of several (up to six) candidates on this sheet 

and return it via the boxes provided in the Sanctuary 

foyer and Welcome Center. Thank you for  

participating.  

WOM Bible study will start back on September 18, 

and will meet the third Tuesday each month through 

May 2019. WOM will meet in room 136 at 10:00 

a.m. with four teachers leading the study. These 

studies will help us to be "unshakable" in our pursuit 

of a relationship with God, others, and  

non-believers. Look for handouts, with  details, 

soon.  
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actually apply it to our lives, can be so 
scandalous. It requires hard, divine work 
from us. It is work that we cannot possibly 
do on our own, but rather comes as a gift 
from the Grace of God. 

  

Taco Bar 

Chicken Patties, 

Creamed Potatoes, 

Green Peas, Rolls 

Luke 9:2 Ministries is currently seeking volunteers 

who are interested in serving on our January 18-25, 

2019 Medical Mission Trip to Cofradia,  

Honduras. They are currently looking for healthcare 

professionals (physicians, dentists, nurse  

practitioners, nurses, therapists, pharmacists, etc) to 

provide acute and chronic disease management for 

families in five of the rural communities they 

serve. A host of laypersons are also needed to help 

with blood pressure checks, holding flashlights for 

the dentists, serving as translators, counting pills, 

entertaining children, and just generally working 

hard to share the love of Christ.  Please visit us at 

https://luke92ministries.servicereef.com/ for more 

trip-specific information and an opportunity to apply 

online. 

Several Crievewood groups contributed to VBS  

materials for Iglesia Bautista (Baptist Church) in San 

Pedro de Marcoris, Dominican Republic. Martha  

Minardi took the materials to the church, and the 

leaders were overjoyed! It is very difficult to get  

materials shipped to places, such as San Pedro, so 

this insured that they arrived safely. Leader  

material, worship rally DVD, children’s book, parent 

leaflet, and the children’s evangelistic tools were 

among the materials provided by Crievewood 

groups. Money was also given for snacks (What 

would VBS be without snacks!) Crievewood  

contributed $560 through: Lightbearers WMU 

Group, WMU Bible study day group, VIPs and the 

JOY Sunday School Class. See below for a great  

report on the results! 

“Nearly 150 children came to worship and hear 

the Word of God be taught; as a result, 15  

children came to know the Lord as their  

personal Lord and Savior!! We praise Him for a 

wonderful 3 days and for the 15 little ones that 

put their faith and trust in their Savior! Please 

pray for our team of workers and for the 15 new 

believers--that they would grow in wisdom and 

knowledge and continue to see the Lord work in 

their personal lives at a young age.” 

What do we do now? Pray for the children who 

came to know Christ, their families, and all of those 

who came to VBS and still need to make a decision 

for Christ. 



Robert Brown & Becky McGee 
Stephen Hoskins & Shannon WIggins 

 

Babies – Connie Watson & Tammy Ringenberg 
Toddlers – {9w±!b¢ b99595 & {9w±!b¢ b99595 

2's-4's – Ray Minardi & Chloe Sourinthone 
 

Donna Campbell & Lauren Cressley 

Sunday School…………………………………………….…....158 
Worship Attendance (English & Laotian) ……….….205 
 
Budget Gifts ……………………………………………… $14,419 
Budget Requirements Weekly …………………...$18,066   
Budget Gifts to Date………………………………… $451,903 
Budget Requirements Year to Date…..………$578,112 
Laotian Gifts Sunday………………………………….…… $473 
Laotian Gifts Year to Date………………………….. $13,480 
 
Benevolence Offering, along with Lord’s Supper 
observance, will be Sunday, September 9th. 

 
IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ 
 
Currently, there are no members in the hospital. 
 
wŜƘŀō 
 
Dan Hogg - NHC Cool Springs #2209 
Ray Kennedy - NHC Cool Springs #1302 
Willa Paget - Bethany #225A 
 
wŜƭŜŀǎŜŘ 
 
Jodi Ervin  
 
!ƭƭ IƻƳŜōƻǳƴŘ aŜƳōŜǊǎ 
 
Vernon Elliott Nancy Hudson Sidney Luther  
Dot Reed    Mary Shotwell  Wendy Smith 
Lillie Mae Turner Mary Wainscott  
 
Christine Bess  NHC of COOL SPRINGS 
Leslie & Wanda Snoddy NHC of COOL SPRINGS 
Liz Hammack               SOMERBY, FRANKLIN 
Sherral Leverette   GRACE HEALTHCARE, FRANKLIN 
Percy Grove  BELMONT VILLAGE 
Betty Salyer  THE HERITAGE, BRENTWOOD   
Kathleen Tanner  NHC of COOL SPRINGS 
 
 
bǳǊǎƛƴƎ IƻƳŜǎ ϧ !ǎǎƛǎǘŜŘ [ƛǾƛƴƎ όCϧC ƻŦ aŜƳōŜǊǎύ  
 
MORNING POINTE AT BRENTWOOD: Mary Midden 
MORNINGSIDE OF FRANKLIN: Betty Jacobs  
NHC HENDERSONVILLE: Paul Clark 
 
 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ     мфΥ Debbie May 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     нлΥ Robert Brown, Vernon Elliott 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     нмΥ Jim Pardue 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     ннΥ Bettye Frith, Jean King, Emily Baker 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     ноΥ Mary Brown 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     нпΥ Sophia Ritter, Vung Khai 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ     нлΥ Robert & Paula Webb 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     нмΥ Phillip & Mary Evelyn Bacigalupo 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     ннΥ Robert & Pat Brown 
!ǳƎǳǎǘ     ноΥ Ray & Martha Minardi 

Have information about someone in the hospital or with 

another ministry need? Please notify the church office 

during the week (615-832-5968) so we can minister 

appropriately. Pastor on call August 18-19 is Martha 

Minardi (615-268-3477). Call her with any emergency 

within the church family. 


